
 

 

1 June 2012           

 

City Council  

Committee Report 
 

 

To:  Mayor and Council 
 

Fr:  Joanne L. McMillin, City Clerk 
 

Re:  Application to serve on Accessibility Advisory Committee 

 
 
 
 

Recommendation: 
That Council hereby appoints Bayley Kurtz-Ostenfeldt to the Accessibility Advisory 

Committee with a term to expire November 30, 2014. 
 
 

Background: 
There are currently four (4) vacancies on the Accessibility Advisory Committee and we 
have received an unsolicited application from a young lady who is the District 

Rehabilitation Facilitator for the Brain Injury Services. The application has been 
submitted to the Committee for their information and review and they would be 

pleased to have the City make this appointment. 
 

Budget: 
N/A 
 

Communication Plan/Notice By-law Requirements: 
Accessibility Committee will be notified of confirmed appointment.  


